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9 December 2022 

Dear Parents 

Re: Christmas Celebration helper selection 

Thank you for your immense support to participate as a helper at the upcoming Christmas 

Celebration on 15 December 2022. 

Due to overwhelming responses, the PTA representative together with the school has 

selected 16 helpers by way of lucky draw.   

We have already notified all helpers and the selection process has completed. 

We wish you all have a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year. Please stay safe and happy 

holidays. 

Thank you for your attention. God Bless. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Matthew Luk 

(Chairperson) 
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